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July 27, 2017

Dear Jerry and Colleen,

We just wanted to drop a note to applaud the performance of Rick Fuller and his crew. Their
professionalism was unbounded as they beautified our lakehouse residence on Powers Lake. They were
efficient, respectful, and thorough. They answered any questions we may have had and did so in an
effort to please.

Rick was over the top in planning and overseeing the project. His care for the work that was done was
truly exemplary. He is a large reason why we would never hesitate to recommend Breezy Hill to anyone
who might inquire. We thank you for your service and professionalism and look forward to our
continuing relationship.

Cordially,

Joe and Diane May
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